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 ADVISORY NO. 528 

 

 

TOPIC: DWC Makes Changes to Wage Statements 
 

 
 

Effective July 1, 2022, DWC overhauled the DWC-003 (Employer’s Wage Statement), the 

DWC-003ME (Employee’s Multiple Employment Wage Statement) and the DWC-003SD 

(Employer’s Wage Statement for School Districts). 
Generally, when there are changes to a DWC form, DWC allows a transition period between the 

old form and new form. That period is generally between 90 days and six months. Our 

recommendation is that the carriers attempt to make the transition within 90 days. 

If you should have any questions, please contact James Sheffield by telephone at (512) 435-2169 

or email jrs@fol.com. 
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